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16 November 2017

Mr Ron Moore
General Manager
Camden Council
PO Box 183
Camden, NSW, 2570

Dear Mr Moore

Timing of IPART assessment of Camden Growth Areas Contributions Plan

I refer to your submission to IPART, which we received on 22 June 2017, to review the Camden
Growth Areas Contributions Plan for the Leppington and Leppington North precincts. As
you are aware, our assessment is progressing and we appreciate the cooperation of your staff
in this process.

To assist us in completing our assessment, we have requested further information from the
council on a range of infrastructure and land-related issues, the earliest request dated
7 July 2017. At this stage, we have not received responses to our formal requests.

The responses to our requests are integral to us completing our assessment in a timely manner.
We are flexible in our assessment insofar as we can extend it to give the Council further time
to provide the information requested. However, we cannot progress the assessment without
that information.

Should we receive responses to our information requests by the end of November, we should
still be in a position to publish our final assessment report in March 2018. However, we wish
to clarify that any additional delays will result in our assessment being further postponed.
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IPART’s current contact officer for this assessment is Adrienne Bailey in the Local
Government team, who can be contacted on 02 9113 7754.

Yours sincerely

Hugo Harmstorf
Chief Executive Officer

CC Martin Reason, Executive Director, Infrastructure & Delivery, Department of Planning
and Environment
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